
Congress Park Neighbors
P.O. Box 18571
Denver, CO  80216
 
January 9, 2010
 
Fellow CPN Members,
 
Our annual Member Meeting is January 20th at Teller School, 1150 Garfield Street.  Pizza and 
soft drinks will be provided and the meeting is from 6:30-8:00 p.m.
 
The agenda for the meeting includes:
 
1. Review of last year’s efforts including zoning, liquor licenses, parking
 
2. Discussion and establishing direction for upcoming and/or on-going issues such as,
      parking, medical marijuana dispensaries,  and liquor licenses
 
3. Proposed 2010 activities for CPN, such as, 12th Ave. art event, community garden 

neighborhood event and Alley Clean-Up
 
Please join us and let us know what issues are important to you.  We look forward to 
having you participate in the evening’s discussion.
 
Regards,
 

 
Brent Hladky
President


